
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2016 1:56:51 PM
Subject: HHI chamber

Katherine- hope all is well. I just wanted to let you know that The Hilton Head/Bluffton Leadership 
Program will be in Columbia March 8th and 9th. When you get a chance do you think you could let 
me know a time that we could put on our agenda to meet with you and the Governor? Thanks-Paul 
Boes
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